From: joanne orbell I

Sent: 04 July 2023 16:06
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application - Coity Road NW5

F.A.O Planning Team
To Whom it may concern

| am writing in support of a number of linked applications for extensions in Coity Road NW5. My
comments relate to all applications in the street, including number 56 (2023/1762/P) where my friends
and family live.

The applications will increase living space to accommodate my friends/ family who have lived in the
borough for many years. It will enable their children to stay at the local school, and then keep their jobs
near home and to be close to family members that support with child care etc...

The designs very sensitive to the existing terraces and is the same for each house, therefore in keeping
with the local area's character. By planning all these extensions together, the householders are exhibiting
very good practice and with the tasteful design externally - looking very pleasing to the eye.

It is so important we try to keep local families in the area instead of being pushed out, breaking down
family relations and strong communities that have been built . My friends at 56 Coity Road children
currently are attending a local primary school, would like to remain in the area so they can stay locally for
secondary school and to be able to continue to receive help with their family and friends with childcare.
With falling roll numbers in Camden and two local schools closing within a few years, it's even more
important to allow them to expand their home and let their children stay in the community they are part
of.

By allowing the planning application to go ahead you will be keeping family in a community that have
strong connection, relationships and ties too, | do hope Camden will look favourably on this application as
it is bringing a positive impact for families to remain in their home, children's school and our local
community and investing in property within the area are all positive impact.

| hope this can be a successful case!
Kind regards
Joanne Orbell

20 Hadley Street
NW1 85S



